Attachment VII

From: john manrique <john.manrique3@gmail.com>
Sent on: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 4:21:26 AM
To: Carl Emura <Carl. Emura@hayward-ca.gov>
Subject: 28571 Harvy ref 201706649

Dear Carl,
I have lived here on Fabian way for 35 years. we bought this location due to the rual area. |
strongly oppose this Application to build 16 2 story homes on this land. these

fields have existed for the 35 years | have lived here and the past owners had animals back there
from chickens to horses. All the feral cats hunt there and we have lizards, possums, raccoons, 3 to 4
different types of birds including Humming birds that frequent

our flowers every summer. Our cats bring home the occasional garner snake and field mouse which
they are so proud of. | will loose our privacy that we enjoyed for so long and one of the reasons we
bought this location. Keep ion mind there are only 9 homes

on my street and 3 are rentals that can voice an opinion. Even if we all complain it would not seem
be enough to stop the builders. When the city has the public hearing | would like others that could
come to voice their opinion on loosing our last open

area off of tennyson. i also remind you every home here now has 2-4 cars per house. that means
traffic and parking will be horrible. 32 plus cars is a modest estimate and there will norm for
over flow parked cars on Harvey. while they level the land I remind you the dirt and noise we
would have to endure for 6 months or more. once built the skyline we now enjoy and privacy
will be gone forever. i has sent out e mail to organize some help when you approve and send to
the city council. In the pst it was said they could only build 3 home back at this location due to
limited access by emergency vehicles and only 1 way in or out as an escape route. If you must
succumb to building pressure by the land developers only allow 1 story homes and give us our

back yard privacy . thank you for your time.

John Manrique

1124 Fabian way

510 825-4442
john.manrique3{@gmail.com




